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DUE TO UNCOOPERATIVE WEATHER MOSQUITO SPRAYING COULD BE 

EXTENDED  

For Immediate Release – September 20, 2017 

 
The Texas Department of State Health Services has indicated that approximately 75% of 
Montgomery County has been sprayed.  If weather conditions permit, there will be two planes 
completing the spraying in Montgomery County tonight.  If weather conditions are unfavorable, 
there may be a need to complete spraying tomorrow evening.  
We will inform the public when spraying is complete. If you have sensitive receptors i.e.: bees, 
pets, and/or organic gardens, continue to monitor our website for updates.  
 
Continue to monitor www.mctxoem.org, for any updates to this timeframe.      
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